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 - The Alton Police Department announced at least one new promotion among ALTON
several changes in management across the department.

Detective Marcos Pulido was promoted to the ranking of sergeant, and will now assume 
the role of heading the department's drug and narcotics force. He will be replacing Sgt. 
Pete Vambaketes, who will assume the role of the department's full-time training 
officer. That role will assist the Alton Police Department with its efforts for community 
policing by addressing a need identified in an internal survey within the department for 
more training.



The department's traffic division will now be headed by Sgt. Joel Bromaghim, who will 
take it from retired Sgt. Mark Dorsey, who left the Alton Police Department June 16 
after coping with an illness. In Dorsey's absence, the traffic department was headed by 
Sgt. Jason Cole, who will train Bromaghim to take the position by July 4, 2017.


